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Dear Parents/Friends 

 

This year Friends of Water have decided to help brighten up the valley by asking you to take part in a scarecrow 

competition as well as running our annual pumpkin competition. 

 

Due to restrictions in place this year entries will need to be made by e-mailing a picture of your scarecrow and/or 

pumpkin to fws@water.lancs.sch.uk, please can you include your child’s name and class on your entry. 

 

Entry into each competition will cost £1 and payment can be made via ParentPay (please do not send any money 

into school). The closing date for entries will be the 31st October. The best pumpkins and scarecrows will receive a 

prize. 

 

For those children who live along Burnley Road East your scarecrows and pumpkins can also be entered into the 

Waterwell CIC Scary Scarecrow and Pumpkin patch event but please note entries into the school competition need 

to be done as explained above. 

 

We hope you have lots of fun making these and we look forward to seeing the results 

 

Thank you as always for your continued support 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Friends of Water School 
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